
DISTRICT 14K RALLY

       If you were not at the District 
14k Rally you missed a good 
one.  The Rally was held 
October 14th at the Salem United 
Church of Christ in Bath, Pa. We 
had a great turnout, even a full 
table of Leos were in 
attendance. 

Lions socialized while enjoying 
our traditional birch beer and 
pretzels. Dinner was served a 
short while later.

 DG Denise welcomed everyone 
by handing out pins and spoke 
briefly on Mission 1.5. She also 
encouraged all presidents to 
dress up in the theme of their 
clubs most popular event. We 

NEW MEMBERSHIP 
INCENTIVE

District 14 k is challenging our club members to recruit new members.
Every sponsor and new member will be entered to win tickets to the Charitable 

Enterprises Iron Pigs Suite Game on August 7, 2024.
For full details see IRON PIGS

were glad Lion Dennis Varec 
from Emmaus decided against 
the Clam Chowder theme.

The speaker for the afternoon 
was Past Council Chair Karen 
Brady who spoke on Leader 
Dog. Everyone was encouraged 
to participate in a fun activity of 
leading the blind. It is much 
harder than it seems.

On another note. If you haven’t 
seen 1VDG Scott lately, he has 
grown quite a lot of hair. I’m 
jealous. No, he hasn’t lost his 
razor. He is letting it go in 
support of a fundraiser. Way to 
go VDG Scott.  

A heartfelt “ thanks” to all 
Lions in Distrcit 14-K that 
helped the District achieve A 
District Excellence Award for 
the 2022-2023 Lions year. I was 
proud to be your District 
Governor and commend you for 
all of the service to your 
community. 

I also want to thanks ALL of the 
PDG’s who came before me for 
leading the way to success. It’s 
never one person, but takes an 
army. Imagine how wonderful 
this world would be if all 
people reached out a hand to 
others.

Huge Congratulations to the 
Clubs who also achieved Club 
Excellence Awards:
•ALBURTIS LIONS
•EASTON LIONS
•EMMAUS LIONS
•EMMAUS LIONESS LIONS
•LEHIGH TOWNSHIP LIONS
•UPPER LEHIGH LIONS

THANK YOU LIONS! 
PDG Kathy Duelley

ACHIEVING EXCELLENCE

http://lions14k.org/Forms/2023-2024MembershipIncentive.pdf
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HAIL TO THE QUEEN  JARED BOX PROJECT FOR 
PEDIATRIC CANCER

The above photo was taken at 
the PA State Council Meeting on 
October 27th. The event was a 
costume party. This shows our 
VDG Scott Lohman and DG 
Denise Shaffer hamming it up! 
All had a good time.

DG Denise was honored at 
Lehigh Township with yet 
another crown - all in fun! Hail 
to the Queen!

Please welcome our new
District 14k Chairpersons

 TO TAKE YOUR SERVICE TO THE NEXT LEVEL?

Your District is looking to fill the following positions:

Contact DG Denise or FVDG Scott if interested

2nd Vice District Governor 
Zone Chairperson Region 1A & 1B 

Zone Chairperson Region 2B

Terrance Paicer
Region 3 Zone A Chairperson

Mountainville Lions

Cesar Lopez
Region 3 Zone B Chairperson

Palmer Township Lions

The “MISSION” is a Lion 
serving in their community, 

all else is support.…

What is it?
How did it get started?

How can I help?
I’m glad you asked! A 
Jared Box is a plastic shoe-
sized storage box filled 
with small gifts, toys, 
games, crayons, coloring 
books, and fun activities. 
Each box contains items 
selected for a specific age 
group. The boxes are given 
to children in the hospital 
to provide a fun diversion.
Jared McMullen was 
diagnosed with an 
incurable brainstem tumor 
in 1999. He carried a 
backpack full of toys and 
games to all appointments 
and questioned why the 
other children didn’t bring 
toys to their exam rooms. 
Jared shared his toys and 
invited other children to 
join him in play. At 
just 5 years old, he 
d e m o n s t r a t e d 
faith, wisdom 
and compassion 
for others.
Sadly, Jared’s 
battle ended in 
November 2000. 
J a r e d ’ s 
classmates sought 
to honor his memory 
and created boxes filled 

with toys for hospitalized 
children. What was 
intended as a one-time 
project has grown to reach 
into the hearts of children 
and their families across 50 
states.
Your Club President and 
Secretary will receive all 
the information needed so 
your Club can determine 
how to participate at the 
Club, District, or State 
level. Your club can: make 
and distribute your own 
Jared boxes; contribute the 
games and toys that will be 
assembled into Jared 
Boxes at our District 
Convention in April 2024; 
you can donate a monetary 
gift toward the Jared 
Service Project being held 
at the State Convention in 
Harrisburg in May 2024.
With your help, the efforts 
of the Jared Box Project 
will continue to give ill 
children the gift of play, 
well wishes, hope, and 
love. Thank you!

Cindy Kaufman – District 
14K Pediatric Cancer 
Liaison



DECEMBER 2023
DISTRICT 14K

PAGE 3

District Governor’s 
Message

1st Vice District Governor 
Message

1VDG Scott Lohman  Saucon Valley  Lions Club

Greetings MD14-K Lions
The past couple months I continued to have the honor to attend 
multiple club visitations introducing DG Denise.  During these 
visitations I have been witness to DG Denise inducting new Lions, 
bringing 14K to be one of just a few districts in PA showing an 
increase in membership.  As of this writing we are +8 for lions year 
2023-24.  Congratulations to both our new Lions and their sponsors.  
As a reminder all new Lions and their sponsors are entered into a 
drawing held at the convention in April to win tickets to the Iron Pigs 
dugout suites August 7th.

  The last weekend in October I attended Council meeting #2, in 
Scranton. That Saturday I took part in another VDG Training session 
led by PDG Kerry McKnight.  PDG Kerry also leads the RLLI 
training upcoming in March 2024. As I write this we still have an 
opening for one more to attend from 14K.  If interested please 
contact DG Denise for the application form.   

As we end 2023 I wish everyone a joyous happy and healthy holiday 
season.  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!!

Respectfully submitted
FVDG Scott
14KDG2425@gmail.com

DG Denise Shaffer Whitehall Lions Club

District Convention  April 27, 2024
VDG Training Harrisburg  January 5-7, 2024

Charitable Enterprises Meeting   January 30, 2024
Executive Meeting  February 13, 2024
Cabinet Meeting  February 17, 2024

Next Tattle Tailer Issue: February 2024
Submission Deadline: January 15

DATES TO REMEMBER

Fellow Lions/Lioness Lions/Leos,
  As we approach the holidays, I want to wish all of you and your 
families a Blessed Thanksgiving and a wonderful Holiday Season. 
Our District 14-K is made up of so many wonderful Lions who do 
so much for their communities daily. We are changing the World!

  It has been an amazing first half of the year visiting the clubs in the 
District and hearing their success stories. 1VDG Scott and I are 
about halfway through our visits and look forward to those 
remaining. I can’t thank you enough for your warm welcome and 
generosity at the visits. So many Lions are working together, and it 
is so rewarding to learn about your service in the communities. Our 
Membership has continued to grow due to all the work in your 
communities.

  The District is continuing with the membership incentive to win 
Iron Pigs dugout suite tickets which runs through April 15. Lions 
sponsoring members and the new members could win tickets to 
attend the District 14-K Night at the Iron Pigs sponsored by 
Charitable Enterprises being held on August 7,2024.

  The District is happy to see that more Leo Clubs have been doing 
amazing things in the communities. We hope these services will be 
reported to our District through the newsletter. Consider having a 
social media page to show what the Leos are doing in the 
community.

  Our District Rally was a success and enjoyed by all in attendance. 
We had members from the Saucon Valley Leo Club join us and it 
was great to see Leos in attendance again. Thanks to PCC Karen 
Brady for the presentation on Leader Dogs for the Blind. Many of 
us partook in a blind walk and it was eye opening…..it puts things in 
better perspective of how visually and physically impaired people 
deal with day to day things we may take for granted. Thanks to all 
who helped to make the Rally a success!

  Thank you to all who supported our service project of book 
collections at the November cabinet meeting. We collected enough 
books for two large bags to be delivered to each of the shelters, New 
Bethany Ministries, Six Street Shelter and Salvation Army Shelter. 
Thank you for your generosity!

  Save the date for our District Convention being held on Saturday, 
April 27, 2024 at Asbury United Methodist Church in Allentown. 
We will have ID Ron Keller and his wife Lion Kitty as our guests. 
Watch for additional information in the near future.

  Thank you for all that you do for Lionism. Alone we can do so 
little-together Lions are changing the world!

  Warmest wishes to all for a blessed
holiday season!

Yours in Service,
DG Denise Shaffer
dshaffer1091@gmail.com
484-951-6343

Writing a check to a good cause is certainly 
worthy, but it’s not the same as doing the work.

MEET A NEED,
PERSON TO PERSON!

We come away changed when we actually 
encounter people in the flesh.

We become whole in a way
that we weren’t before.

mailto:14KDG2425@gmail.com
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LIONS CLUBS ACTIVITIES
Editor’s Note: Items are selected from M&A Reports, a month prior to publication, sent in by Lions club secretaries to the editor. We will publish as much as space allows. 
Email to: lions14k.news@gmail.com  Photos of club activities with brief summary are wanted. Larger full page activities announcements will be uploaded to 
the district website and a clickable link (Identified in Blue) will be inserted under your respective club below.

REGION 1
EMMAUS LIONESS LIONS:  •Held 15th Charter Anniversary 
•Held “Chase the Chill” Scarf Giveaway November 4th
EMMAUS LIONS:  •Made and sold hoagies/sandwiches in 
September and November.  •Made and sold clam chowder in 
October.  •Our October White Cane Fundraiser was 
distributing balloons at the Emmaus Halloween Parade.  •We 
held our first Spaghetti Dinner fundraiser in October. We 
honored the Emmaus Police, EMS and Firefighters.  Thanks 
to all for volunteering and helped to make this event a 
success.  •Several of our members volunteered to help the 
Emmaus Lioness Lions Club with their bingo fundraiser.  •Our 
members continue to collect eyeglasses and hearing aids.  
•Our Speaker for our October general membership meeting 
was from Wreaths Across America.  We made a donation to 
this worthy cause.   •We purchased a table and grill for the 
Emmaus Ambulance/Fire Department.   •We purchased a pop-
up tent for use at upcoming functions.  •Members attended the 
District Rally.  •With help from West Lehigh Lions, we assisted 
in providing an electric wheelchair for an individual.  •Approval 
was given to purchase toys for Christmas for the children at 
the Reilly Children's Hospital.   •Our Christmas Visitation 
committee is hard at work preparing for our annual Christmas 
visitation to needy families in the East Penn School District.   
•We voted on a Peace Poster.  Our winner’s poster was 
forwarded to the District.   •At our November general meeting, 
the Emmaus Chief of Police spoke and held a question and 
answer session.   •The Nite at the Races committee is working 
on reinstating this committee.  The event is scheduled for 
March 9th. See “A Nite at the Races”  •Our December general 
membership meeting will be our annual Christmas Party.  
Guests are invited and we will have an “ugly sweater” contest.  
This is always a fun evening and a great way to start the 
holiday season.    •We welcomed Lion David White who 
transferred from Mountainville to our Club.  Welcome Lion 
David!!
MOUNTAINVILLE LIONS: DG Denise visit on October 11th. 
ALBURTIS LIONS: •Club meets the 1st & 3rd Tuesday of the 
month at Zion Lehigh Evangelical Church in Alburtis. 6:30pm 
and holds business meetings.  •Club enjoyed a visitation 
9/05/23 by DG Denise and 2nd VDG Scott Lohman.  •Held ham 
sandwich sales 10/3/23 and 11/07. •Donation to Alburtis 
Borough of $250.00 for Halloween Parade and supplied a 
parade judge. Entered a float in the parade.  •Donated 
$250.00 to Angel Network in a second Alburtis for family 
displaced by house fire.  •We collect change at every meeting 
for LCIF. •(1) member attended West Area Lehigh Lions 
Charter Night  •(2) members attended the District 14K Rally.  
•Held annual free luncheon for Veterans ($7.50 for non-Vets) 
11/10/23, proceeds going to Wounded Warriors.  
KUHNSVILLE LIONS: Lions and Friends Christmas Party
December 2. 
SIGHTS FOR HOPE LIONS:  No Report
LEHIGH TOWNSHIP LIONS: •The Lehigh Township Lions 
Club supported activities for the Township’s National Night Out 
on August 1, 2023.  •On October 25, we were pleased to have 
DG Denise Shaffer attend our dinner meeting at Woodstone 
Country Club.   During the October 25 meeting DG Denise 
welcomed our newest member Gary Becker. DG Denise 
performed the induction ceremony while Club Lion President 
Ted Rohr and sponsor Lion Daryl Amey participated.   Also 
during that meeting 1st Vice President Joe Transue had some 

selfie fun with Lion Oliver Derhammer while capturing photos 
of the event.  •Club will be supporting the Lehigh Township 
annual tree lighting ceremony at Bryfogle Park in Berlinsville.  
Ceremony begins at 6pm on Saturday, December 2.  •We also 
will be providing fruit baskets to our community residents in 
need on Saturday, December 16.
LEHIGH TOWNSHIP LIONESS LIONS:  •2 Business 
Meetings. Monthly Regular Meetings – One meeting was our 
picnic in August.   •Several members attended the Slatington 
Steak Fry.   •Inducted one new member.   •Passed the budget 
for 2023-2024.   •6 attended the District Rally.   •Helped at 
Becky’s Drive-in - Trunk or Treat Oct. 7 and 21.   •Signed up 
for the Adopt-A-Highway Program.   •Hoagie Sale – October 9.   
•Participated in the Lehigh Township National Night Out.   •Had 
a Basket Raffle for Dream Come True at Becky’s Drive-In – 
raised $2135.00.   •Worked at the Walnutport Canal Festival 
on October 15.   •Participated in Boscov’s Friends and Family.   
•Collecting gifts for Toys for Tots.   •Partnering with the Legion 
to do Wreaths Across America.   •The District Governor 
Visitation will be Thursday, November 2
WEST LEHIGH AREA LIONS: Made donations in memory of 
member’s mother, to local fire company in support of their 
annual golf tournament, to recipient (graduate of Northern 
Lehigh High School) of Club’s Lion Laird A. Swartz College 
Scholarship, Northwestern Recreation Commission, Northern 
Lehigh HS Leo Club, Union Evangelical Lutheran Church 
where Club’s 54th Charter Night was held, Journey For Sight 
and Beacon Lodge “500” Club. These donations are possible 
through fundraising efforts of broom and food sales including 
hoagie sale done as White Cane Project. •Paid LEO Club 
assessments for Northern Lehigh and Northwestern Lehigh 
High Schools. •Welcomed two (2) new members. •Planning 
next Penny Party for April 14th, 2024.  •Ongoing broom sales, 
used eyeglass collections, and Medical Safety Equipment 
Lending Program continue. •Donations made to Northern 
Lehigh Food Bank and Weisenberg/Lowhill Historical Society 
from Lions-Follweiler Northwestern Community Foundation 
which is administered by WLALC.  •Partnered with Emmaus 
Lions to provide and deliver a donated mobility scooter to 
person in need from Alburtis. 
SLATINGTON LIONS:  •Our October 17, 2023 meeting we 
brought in a new member, had a visit from our DG and 1VDG 
Guest speakers were DG Denise Shaffer, and 1VDG Scott 
Lohman.   DG Denise spoke about how our club was doing a 
great job in the community with donations and service events.
and made 2 presentations to our club members. Past 
President Lion Tom Creighton was awarded a certificate of 
appreciation for Distinguished Service to our club, district, and 
Lions International. Lion Wayne Rauch, our Club Secretary 
was awarded a certificate of appreciation for distinguished 
service to our club, district, and Lions International.   •Our new 
member was sponsored by our current President Lion Gerald 
Healey. Lion Corey Styron carried out his initiation blindfolded 
as a custom our club has carried out for years. See photos on 
page 5.   •Our Slatington roster now sits at 58 members.   • We 
had some fun with Lion Dan Doherty who is getting married. 
See photos on page 5.  Christmas Tree sales continue until 
December 18. (see photos on page 9), (see Trees for 
additional information on sales)
UPPER LEHIGH LIONS: •Held 76th Charter Night, •Held 
Basket Social October 24th . 

mailto:lions14k.news@gmail.com
http://lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Emmaus_NiteattheRacesPoster_20240309.pdf
http://lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Khunsville_ChristmasServiceProject_20231202.pdf
http://lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Slatington_ChristmasTreeSale_20231124-1220.png
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

LIONS WE’VE LOST

CLUB ANNIVERSARIES

Gary Becker  Lehigh Township Lions
Scott Spohn  Lehigh Township Lions

Mary Louise Trexler  Lehigh Township Lioness Lions
Tabitha Walters  Moore Township Lions

Alexis Cruel  Saucon Valley Lions
Lynn Moran  Saucon Valley Lions

Corey Styron  Slatington Lions
Angela Kuntz  West Lehigh Area Lions

Douglas Kuntz  West Lehigh Area Lions

REGION 2
BATH LIONS: Candy Cane Hunt December 16th

COPLAY LIONS: No Report
WHITEHALL LIONS:  No Report
COOPERSBURG LIONS: No Report
HELLERTOWN LIONS:  No Report
SAUCON VALLEY LIONS:  •On September 16th our club held 
a Purse Bingo Fundraiser at Heintzelman’s Carriage House in 
Hellertown. Bingo games, raffle baskets, and a collection of 
snacks for “Emily’s Smile Cart” helped make the day a big 
success!  •At our first regular meeting of the new year on 
October 2nd PDG Debbie Lillegard inducted 2 new members 
into our club. We also accepted applications for 2 more new 
members. •Saucon Valley Lions were a sponsor and 
participated in the Hellertown Halloween Parade on October 
22nd. •Club members planted 3 Memorial trees at South 
Eastern Park in Lower Saucon in memory of deceased club 
members.  •Several Club members volunteered to help at the 
annual Hellertown Community Thanksgiving Meal on 
November 18th at New Jerusalem Evangelical Lutheran 
Church on Apples Church Rd. in Hellertown. Our club ran a 
Food Stand at Hellertown’s Light Up Night in Dimmick Park on 
November 24th.  •On December 3rd our Lions held a 
Spaghetti Dinner with Santa and Mrs. Claus as our special 
guests at Lower Saucon UCC Church on Third Avenue in 
Hellertown. A basket raffle and collection of new toys were part 
of our special day.  •Our annual Christmas Party will be held 
on December 10th at Springtown Inn in Springtown. Our 
service project for the event will be collecting new socks for 
donation to those in need.
UPPER SAUCON LIONS: No Report

REGION 3
BANGOR LIONS: No Report
MOORE TOWNSHIP LIONS: No Report
MOORE TOWNSHIP LIONESS LIONS:  No Report
RICHMOND LIONS: No Report
BETHLEHEM TOWNSHIP LIONS: •Meeting monthly with 
average attendance of 10-12 members  •Membership is 
growing. We have 1 new member who was inducted by DG 
Denise on her visit in November.   We are currently looking for 
members. If you know of anyone in the Bethlehem Township 
or Bethlehem area who is interested in learning more about 
Lions, please have them contact PCC Karen Brady at karen.
brady@rcn.com.  •Two members attended the PA State 
Council meeting held in Scranton on October 27 and 28. •We 
recently reviewed and updated  our Club Constitution and By-
Laws   •PDG Willard Stratz visited our club from North 
Carolina. He was one of the original founders of the 
Bethlehem Township Lions Club. With him were his wife, 
daughter and grandson.  •We made donations to the Boys & 
Girls Club of Bethlehem and LCIF for disaster relief.   •We are 
trying to line up speakers for our meetings starting in January 
2024.  •We sold Boscov's Friends Helping Friends coupons in 
October.  •We sold nut roll in November prior to Thanksgiving. 
This is a semi-annual fund raiser and is well supported by the 
community.   •We will also participate in the Holiday Shoe Box 
for Kids Program.
EASTON LIONS:  •Club collected food from two local Wawas 
with delivery to ProJeCt of Easton’s food bank on a weekly 
basis.  We collected used eyeglasses at the Walmart Vision 
Center four times.  Collected food for the Salvation Army food 
bank at every meeting and delivered it afterwards.
•Club is a sponsor ($750) of the Easton Winter Village with our 

PDG John Kratzer  Whitehall Lions 
Celebration of Life December 3, 2023

Lion Sam Landis Jr.   Emmaus Lions

Upper Lehigh Lions  76 years
Emmaus Lioness Lions Club  15 years

NOVEMBER

donation going toward allowing children to skate for free.  We 
will be hosting the coaches & captains of the Easton H.S. & 
Phillipsburg H.S. football teams at our lunch meeting on 
November 21 leading up to their Thanksgiving Day game. Also 
attending will be the school principals, athletic directors & 
school district superintendents. Our speaker will be Dan 
Moscartola from WFMZ sports. At the game we will be 
presenting the Forks of the Delaware trophy to the winning 
team as well as outstanding offensive and defensive player 
awards.  We will be volunteering for the Salvation Army by 
manning a red kettle one Saturday in December.
NAZARETH LIONS: No Report

PALMER TOWNSHIP LIONS: No Report

WILSON BOROUGH LIONS:  •The Wilson Boro Lions Club 
held their 9th Annual "Shine 'n Show" Car and Motorcycle 
Expo on September 30th at Meuser Park in Easton.  Proceeds 
to benefit Wilson Lions support of community service projects, 
scholarships, and the work of Lions International.

LEO LIONS
BANGOR HS LEOS:  No Report
PARKLAND HS LEOS:  No Report
PEN ARGYL HS LEOS:  Fun time at Pen Argyl High School 
in October!  Trunk or Treat for community kids by the PAHS 
Leo Club and their pumpkin patch!  Community service for all 
ages!  Thank you Leos
SAUCON VALLEY LEOS:  No Report
NORTHWESTERN HS LEOS:  No Report

http://lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Bath_CandyCaneHunt_20231216.png
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/SauconValley_SpaghettiFundraiser_20231003.JPG
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The Emmaus Lioness Lions Club held their annual “Chase the 
Chill” Free Scarf Giveaway event on November 4th at Emmaus 
Triangle Park. All scarves were hand-made by members of the club. 

Emmaus Lioness Lions Club Charter Night celebrated their 15th Anniversary (of 
their “bridging from Emmaus Lioness”, chartered in 1979).  President Andrea Grim 
‘s 2023-2024  theme  is “Volunteering is a Work of ”. They had a wonderful turnout 
of Charter Members and Past Presidents.  They enjoyed a meal at Delizioso’s Italian 
Grill in Lower Macungie and were musically entertained by Jimmy K! Pictured are 
ELLC Past Presidents. 

 Lion Dan Doherty from the Slatington Lions is on his way to being married. So a few 
other Lions Club members wanted to surprise him with a small token of good will and 
best wishes. He was blindfolded and seated in a chair. Lion Tommy Nicholson and 
Lion Joel Roberts dressed in drag and surrounded him with love and affection. 

Lion Matt Guesto dressed in a doctor costume came out and offered Lion Dan a 
complimentary Colonoscopy showing him a device he had to do it with. Dan quickly 
answered no thank you. I explained that it was just cleaned and was ready for a deep 
dive so he would not have any problems while on his honeymoon. (cleaned it in the 
men room toilet, of course it was clean water). All in good fun and a nice send off to 
being married.

Click on the Blue Link for additional information

DISTRICT
Charitable Enterprises - “Mystery Cash Bingo” February 10, 2024

District 14k “Membership Incentive” - July 1-April 15, 2024
CLUBS

Kuhnsville Lions - “Lions & Friends Christmas Party” December 2, 2023
Slatington Lions - “Annual Christmas Tree Sale” November 24-December 20, 2023

Saucon Valley Lions - “Spaghetti Dinner” December 3, 2023
Bath Lions - “Candy Cane Hunt” December 16, 2023

Slatington Lions - “Comedy Night”  March 2, 2024
Emmaus Lions - “A Nite at the Races” March 9, 2024

Fundraisers

http://lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/CharitableEnterprises_MysteryCashBingo_20240210.pdf
http://lions14k.org/Forms/2023-2024MembershipIncentive.pdf
http://lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Khunsville_ChristmasServiceProject_20231202.pdf
http://lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Slatington_ChristmasTreeSale_20231124-1220.png
http://www.lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/SauconValley_SpaghettiFundraiser_20231003.JPG
http://lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Bath_CandyCaneHunt_20231216.png
http://lions14k.org/Fund_Raisers/Emmaus_NiteattheRacesPoster_20240309.pdf


PDG Lin Gerhis of Alburtis was told 
to dress up for their Lion’s meeting.  
It was unanimous so he lost.

Alburtis Lions Club had so much fun being in the Alburtis parade and 
interacting with people in the community!  It was a beautiful night.

The Bath Lions Club held their annual Toy Basket Raffle Saturday 
and Sunday November 11 and 12th at St Johns Lutheran Church, in 
Bath Pa. It is their biggest fundraising event of the year.

During the October 25 meeting DG Denise welcomed our newest 
member Gary Becker (left of DG); DG Denise performed the 
induction ceremony while Club Lion President Ted Rohr (left of 
Gary) and sponsor Lion Daryl Amey (right of DG) participated.

Upper Lehigh Lions Club held 
their 76th Anniversary Charter 
Night Celebration on November 
8th at Christopher’s at the Nights 
of Columbus in Allentown. 

Congradulations Upper Lehigh!

The Lehigh Township Lions Club supported activities for the 
Township’s National Night Out on August 1, 2023.  (Photos courtesy 
of Lion Ken Joseph)

Lion Howie of the Easton Lions 
Club was proud to attend the 
Northampton Community college 
scholarship donor luncheon 
recently. He is pictured here with 
the 2023-24 Easton lions recipient 
Kayla Martinez. Another great 
community event where are Lions 
are proud to be a part of!

Fun time at Pen Argyl High School in October!  Trunk or Treat for 
community kids by the PAHS Leo Club and their pumpkin patch!  
Community service for all ages!  Thank you Leos

 UPPER LEHIGH
CELEBRATES

76TH ANNIVERSARY



Saucon Valley Lions, along with Santa & his elves and DG Denise Shaffer & 1st 
VDG Scott Lohman, participated in the Hellertown Halloween Parade on October 
22nd.

Saucon Valley Lions held a successful Purse Bingo on September 16th at the 
Heintzelman Carriage House in Hellertown. 

 EMMAUS LIONS 
HOST FIRST 

RESPONDERS AT 
SPAGHETTI DINNER

 EMILY’S SMILE!

  The Emmaus Lions Club was 
honored to host the Emmaus 
First Responders at their first 
Spaghetti Dinner fundraiser on 
October 14th  at Emmaus Fire 
Company #1.
They had a great turnout and 
everyone enjoyed a nice meal 
served up by members of the 
Emmaus Police Department.. DJ 
Dutch provided dinner music 
and trivia.
Some of the proceeds from the 
fundraiser are earmarked for the 
Emmaus Police Department K9 
Program. The Emmaus Lions in 
cojunction with the PA Lions 
Foundation have helped with the 
purchase, training and kenneling 
of every K9 that served on the 
force for the past 30 years.
The current K9 who went into 
service this past August was 
given the name “LEO” by his 
handler Sgt. Adam Polster to 
honor the Lions Club for their 
dedication to the program.

The Saucon Valley Lions
generously collected snacks 
for Emily's Smile Cart.  
Since she is now in 
remission and will no longer 
being staying at the hospital 
she will not be doing her 
smile cart so we decided to 
make smile baskets for 
clinic, pediatric nurses and 
the families on 5j.  Emily 
loved making the baskets 
and was even more excited 
to deliver them.  Thank you 
Saucon Valley Lions for your 
contribution. You helped 
make a lot of people smile. 
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 The Slatington Lions Club
Christmas Tree Sale is well 
under way. A small army of 
young men from The Northern 
Lehigh Wrestling team with a 
bunch of Lions members were 
on hand to unload. When the 
trees started to be unloaded 
these wrestlers took over and 
unloaded 2 truck loads of trees 
and placed them against the 
braces the Lions Club assembled 
to hold the trees.
 With the wrestling team 
coaches pitching in, it did not 
take long to unload the trees and 
untie them so they can open up 
for better inspection by the 
customers. A few carrying 2 
trees at once. Someone 
mentioned that it took 45 

minutes from start to finish.
Without these wrestlers there to 
help, a lot of heating pads and 
Tylenol would be needed to get 
rid of the aches and pains of  
older Lions members doing it 
all. It is much appreciated that 
they were there to help with this.
We will have 450 trees for sale 
this year. 
Sales started on November 25th  
and will continue until Dec. 18th 
or when we sell out of trees.
Weekdays 4pm -8pm. - - Sat and 
Sun. 9am-8pm
 All proceeds go to our local 
projects to help our Northern 
Lehigh Area community.
 See Trees flyer for more 
information. 

 CHRISTMAS TREES 
FOR SALE

Upper Lehigh Lions Club Basket Social was held at 
the Schnecksville Fire Company on October 24th 


